IPTA NEWSLETTER 27 January, 2016

KOREAN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL * IPTA 2015-2016

NEWSLETTER

Winter Clothes for Tibetan Girls

Thank you for your donations for charity New Day, we passed on lots of warm clothing and the school in Tibet was most grateful for your contribution. New Day has a monthly meeting for interested new members liza@newdayasia.org



IPTA Treasurer

Thank you to Morris Tang, 5GK for her well appreciated years of service as IPTA Treasurer.

Birgit Smith Larsen will become Treasurer & Secretary.

We are now seeking applications to fill a General Committee Member position. Contact pta@kis.edu.hk for a job spec or see more details on the notice board outside Mrs Thomson's room.



Happy New Year!

December was a busy month of fun activities. The children had a great time on Santa Fun Day, eating pancakes for breakfast, meeting Santa, playing games with the secondary students and lots of laughs soaking their teachers. Thank you to all the secondary students involved and our very good-natured staff!

What a wonderful night at the Christmas Concert, great performances & singing. A big thank you to all the staff involved in making it happen.





Congratulations to the winners of the Christmas Concert IPTA raffle:

Mother of Lynnette Chan, RY, Mother of Gemma Kim, Year 4D, Father of Hui Kim Yee, 2J, Mother of Chelsea Mok, RL. Operation Santa Claus received a cheque from us for HK\$1000. Thank you for your support for this worthy charity.

IPTA Newsletter 1

IPTA NEWSLETTER 27 January, 2016



Your Class Rep of 2015/2016

- RL Stephanie Dwyer
- RY Bertha Sanchez
- 1F Claire Sutton
- 1Y Sally Yang Chih-Yuan
- 2J Louise Titterington
- 2J Kim Heesuk
- 2K Bregje Van Bragt
- 3C Bregje Van Bragt
- 3Y Claire Sutton
- 4D Kim Heesuk
- 4V Susan Tong
- 4V Elly Yang
- 5GK Claire Sutton
- 5KK Suyun Jin
- 6P Esther Buls-van der Cruijsen
- 6P Marissa Reyes
- SBP Vivian Lau

Class Reps enhance communication within the school community. This includes being a channel between parents, teachers and the IPTA. It is not an avenue for parents to raise disciplinary or academic concerns nor is it a channel for complaints about the school, staff or students. Any issues regarding students must go through the correct channel, addressing it to the teacher first and then to the principal.



Christmas Treats Sale



With christmas music, lights and lots of beautifully decorated baked and non baked christmas treats to enjoy, the children had a fun recess! Thank you to all the parents who supported.

The winners are:

Kayan's mother from Y2J and Junsoo and Minsoo's mother of 3Y and 1Y. Prizes will be delivered to your children in class by Mrs Thomson. Time to start thinking creatively for Easter!

Secondary Students Dance Party

The Student Council will throw a dance party for the Secondary students (Year 7+) with help from staff and IPTA on February 18th, at 7pm in Room 415. Please let us know if you can volunteer time to help decorate the room beforehand or would like to prepare cupcakes or cookie snacks for the students. pta@kis.edu.hk

International Parent and Teacher Association (IPTA)

The IPTA is made up of volunteer parents and teachers from the international school. Throughout the year we organise fund raising events, fun activities for the children and parents and help build school spirit.

For more information visit

http://www.kis.edu.hk/is/pta.asp

To submit photographs for the newsletter please email pta@kis.edu.hk